
 

 

 

Date: October 22, 2024 

 

To,   

The Manager,   

Listing Compliance,   

National Stock Exchange of India Limited,   

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,   

Bandra (East),   

Mumbai – 400 051. 

 

Subject: Explanation for Incorrect Filing of Investor Grievance Report under Regulation 13 of 

SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We would like to inform you about an inadvertent error in the recent filing of our Investor Grievance 

Report under Regulation 13 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015. The report was mistakenly uploaded under the Announcements tab instead of the Periodical 

Compliance tab on the 21st October 2024. 

This error occurred due to technical oversight and we have already taken steps to rectify the same. 

The correct document has now been uploaded under the appropriate Compliance tab, and we assure you 

that all future submissions will be made in compliance with the prescribed procedures. 

We deeply regret any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused and appreciate your 

understanding.  

Thanking you, 

 

 

 

For Cadsys (India) Limited 

 
_______________________   

Praneeth Kumar Vanamali 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer   

(Mem No.: A63010) 


